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"Go therefore and make disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and the Son and 

the Holy Spirit,  teaching them to observe all that I commanded you; and lo, I am with you always, even to the 

end of the age."  (Matt 28:19—20 NAS) 

 

August 23, 2011 

 

Dear Ministry Partners, 

 

“There is an appointed time for everything. And there is a time for every event under heaven…” (Eccl 3:1) 

The time to secure airline tickets for the previously scheduled October 8th through 18th , short-term missionary 

trip is at hand but the funds needed to do so are not.  After prayerfully seeking His direction and considering the 

lack of His financial provision, at this current time, I convinced that this is the time to post-pone the trip.  A 

second affirmation came just minutes ago while talking with “Ves” my ministry partner I learned that due to 

unforeseen circumstances He has been considering the need for himself to also post-pone!  The most 

remarkable thing is that after not hearing from him for a couple of months, he happened to call me just as I had 

begun to type this letter! 

 

 

“I know, O LORD, that a man's way is not in himself; nor is it in a man who walks to direct his steps.”  (Jer. 

10:23) 

 

“The mind of man plans his way, but the LORD directs his steps.”  (Prov. 16:9) 

 

“I waited patiently for the LORD; and He inclined to me, and heard my cry.”  (Ps 40:1) 

 

Thank you all for your past and ongoing prayer and financial support.  Thank you for allowing God to work 

through you for the advancement of His Kingdom here and abroad.   I remain open to all future opportunities to 

serve our brothers and sisters in Ethiopia and/or anywhere else that the Lord should lead. In the mean-time 

please keep Daisy, me and Crossway Christian Church in your prayers.  Thank you again.  I will keep you all 

informed of updates.  

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

Paul “Chico” Parker 

PO Box 363 

Saco, Me. 04072 

1-207-592-5911 

pastorchicop@gmail.com 

www.crosswaychristian.net    
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